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Call Firefighter Alexa D’Onofrio Joins Durham Fire Department 

Please join the Town of Durham in welcoming Call Firefighter Alexa D’Onofrio to the Durham 
Fire Department. 

Alexa comes to Durham from Hebron, CT.  She attended Rham High School in Hebron and is 
currently a full-time nursing student at UNH.  Alexa has received her Firefighter I certification.   
She has previous experience with the Hebron Fire Department located in Hebron, CT and the 
Andover Fire Department located in Andover, CT. 

If you see Alexa around town, please feel free to say hello and welcome her to the community. 


